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A t first glance, Canada
seems an unlikely place ta
find serious environmental
problems. With less than haif
of one per cent of the world's
population scattered across
seven per cent of the world's
land mass, this country stii1
has the image of being pris-
tine wilderness.
in the north there remains a
lot of wild country inhabited
by wolt packs, grizzlies and
polar bears. ln many areas
you can drink the water
straight f rom the lakes, and
the only sign of humans will
be the plume of wood smoke
from a campfire.
But Canada, like any modemn,
industrial nation, is feeling
the environmental strains of
too much pollution and too-
rapid exploitation of natural
resources.
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